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PRESS RELEASE 

 
BBIAP RUNWAY CLOSURE AT SPECIFIC HOURS  

DUE TO OPERATIONAL REASONS  
 
Islamabad, 22 May 2016: The runway of Benazir Bhutto International Airport Islamabad (BBIAP) 
will be closed due to operational reasons at specific hours for two different days.  
 
The closure days and timings will be 23rd May 2016, Monday (1pm till 6pm) and 30th May 2016, 
Monday (1pm till 6pm).   
 
Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority (PCAA) has issued a NOTAM to all the airlines regarding subject 
closure of runway at Islamabad airport. Airlines have made adjustment to their flight schedule 
accordingly.  
 
Passengers may confirm their flight timing from their respective airlines before coming to the airport 
to avoid any inconvenience. 
 
Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority is at the forefront in providing timely information and best airport 
services to the passengers. 
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